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32 people lost their jobs at
this hotel after the workers

tried to form a union.

Pacific Beach Hotel has
already been found to have

committed serious violations
of federal labor law.

Pacific Beach Hotel has been
charged with dozens of

additional counts of illegal
abuse of its employees.

Housekeepers’ workloads
have been illegally increased
to up to 19 rooms per day—

one housekeeper was
recently taken away

in an ambulance after
collapsing on the job.

Community groups, church groups and

      labor unions have come together to protest

      Pacific Beach Hotel’s illegal and immoral

treatment of its employees.We ask everyone, no

matter where you are from: Do not give your money

to this hotel until they agree to respect the law and

negotiate in good faith with the employees’ union.

The people who make this hotel work—who carry

the bags, clean the rooms, serve the meals, and work

hard every day to make visitors stay the best it can

be—organized a union in 2002.

Almost six years later, they are still waiting for their

employer to negotiate a fair contract. They have

seen co-workers lose their jobs after speaking out in

support of legal union rights. The employees may be

bowed, but they are not broken—they are still

     calling on the company to recognize their union.

         But they need your help!

       Boycott
     Pacific Beach Hotel!
For more information, contact Lance Kamada,

Justice at the Beach • Telephone: (808) 949-4161

E-mail: pacbeach@ilwulocal142.org.

You may also visit our website:

www.pacbeachworkers.ilwulocal142.org.


